/P Portland General Electric Company

G E 121 SW Salmon Street ® Portland, Oregon 97204
\ PortlandGeneral.com

August 9, 2017

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

201 High Street, S.E.

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

RE: Supplemental Filing of UE 330 / Advice No. 17-13, 2016 Multi Year Opt-Out
Window, Enroliment Period P

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this filing pursuant to Oregon
Revised Statutes (ORS) 757.205 and 757.210 and Oregon Administrative Rules (OARSs)
860-022-0025 and 860-022-0030 for filing proposed tariff sheets associated with Tariff
P.U.C. No. 18. PGE initially filed Advice No. 17-13 on June 30, 2017, with a requested
effective date of September 1, 2017 which remains the same. PGE is submitting this
Supplemental Filing pursuant to Staffs request providing additional information.
Because the requested information is considered confidential, PGE filed a Motion for a
General Protective Order on August 7, 2017.

PGE is submitting this Supplemental Filing in electronic format only and under
Protective Order No. 17-295. The filing is also being sent same day via courier to the
Filing Center.

All sheets remain as previously filed.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact Marc
Cody at (503) 464-7434.

Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com

Sincerely,

Manager, Pricing and Tariffs

cc: Rose Anderson
Enclosure
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